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NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING  
 
  

Please be advised the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) 
Working Group meeting scheduled for Thursday, June 7, 2018, at 1:30 p.m. has 
been cancelled.  
  
The next SGMA Working Group meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 
6, 2018, at 1:30 p.m. 
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